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What insane person thinks turning the clock back and making voting more difficult for 

many people is okay?  Our mail-in voting is the future, it helps so many people, it 

works, it is so not appropriate for this even to be a bill going to the Senate.  I oppose 

this with all my heart. Please make it go down in flames. 


